
April 25, 2016 

 

To all those concerned, 

 

CKD Corporation 

http://ckd.co.jp 

 

 

Impact of the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquakes on our company 

 

We would like to extend our deepest sympathy and condolences to the victims of the 

2016 Kumamoto Earthquake.  Our hopes and prayers for a swift recovery go out to the 

people in the affected area.  

We would like to inform you of the impact that the earthquake has had on our business 

at present.  

 

1.  Damage to our company 

• Injury or damage to employees and their families 

Our employees and their families did not suffer any apparent injury or damage. 

 

• Offices in the Kyushu region  

Our offices did not have any major damage which may affect their operations.  

They are operating as usual. 

 

2.  Our production status 

• We are currently assessing the damage caused to our entire supply chain in the 

affected area.  At present, our production activity is not directly affected. 

 

 


